[bookmark: _GoBack]Press Release:  November 18th Boundary County Library Board of Trustees’ Meeting—Appointing a New Trustee for Zone 5: Next Steps

The Boundary County Library District Board of Trustees voted at today’s regular Board meeting to accept letters of interest for the vacant Zone 5 trustee position until 5 PM, Tuesday, November 30, 2021. 
The Board also voted to hold a special Board Meeting at the Boundary County Library on Tuesday, December 7, 2021, at 10 AM, for the purpose of meeting, interviewing, and selecting a candidate to fill the vacant trustee position for Zone 5.  
Four Zone 5 residents have submitted letters of interest for the vacant trustee position so far. For more information regarding the position and/or the submission process please call the Boundary County Library at (208) 267-3750, Tuesday through Saturday, 9 AM to 5 PM, and ask for Sandy.
